

St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

Glastonbury Road | Stretford | Manchester | M32 9PD t. 0161 912 2906 | f. 0161 749 7461 e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk w. www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mr M. Mountcastle

Friday 6th December

Dear Parents/Carers

Clothing Appeal

I would like to reiterate the message from our families with relatives in the Philippines and thank you all so much for your amazing generosity. The clothing mountain was huge and I know your donations will go to the heart of the disaster and help those in need; you are all so very kind, thank you and well done.

Christmas Plays

Next week we will have our Christmas Plays with the Foundation Stage on Wednesday afternoon at 2pm and Thursday morning at 10am and Key Stage 1 on Thursday afternoon at 2pm and Friday morning at 10am. We will keep with tradition and not allocate tickets so we can welcome all who would like to watch but I ask for your cooperation in the following. To consider others only one seat per family can be 'saved' and please try to attend only one performance. Historically the afternoon plays are very busy and we struggle for space whilst the morning performances are usually less well attended. In addition if you can send in any raffle prizes it would be greatly appreciated.

Christmas Mission

Thank you to everyone who has donated a present for Key 103's Christmas Mission. The appeal finishes on Friday 13th December so please keep them coming. Thank you.

Finally on a personal note I am returning to school on a part time basis next week and I would again like to thank all the staff for their tremendous hard work in my absence and for all that they do on a daily basis. I look forward to seeing you all soon.

Yours sincerely

M Mountcastle





